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Commonwealth Edison
* One First National Plaza, Chicago, Ilknois

Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

February 21, 1985;

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Proposed Amendments to Technical
Specification for Facility Operating
License NPF-ll and NPF-18 concerning
Reporting Requirements and Channel
Check Requirements
NRC-Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

References (a): 10 CFR Part 50, Section 50.73.

(b): Generic Letter 83-43.

(c): Section 6.6.8 of Technical Specifications.

(d): J. G. Marshall letter to H. R. Denton
dated January 8, 1985.

(e): NPF-ll License Condition 2.C.(ll).

(f): NPF-18 License Condition 2.C.(5). .

Dear Mr. Denton:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.59, Commonwealth Edison proposes to
amend Appendix A, Technical Specification, to Facility Operating
Licenses NPF-ll and NPF-18. These amendment changes are being
submitted for your staff's review and approval.

The proposed changes cover two general areas. Technical
Specification reporting requirements are revised to conform to 10 I
CFR 50.73 requirements. These changes are contained in Attachment C
and are requested to become effective upon approval. Attachment F
contains requested changes which delete channel check requirements
from certain instruments. These changes are necessitated by the
upcoming replacement of instrumentation which has local readout
capability with blind instrumentation which complys with the require-
ments of 10 CFR 50.49. If approved, these changes should become
effective November 30, 1985. Reference (d) contains additional
information on this topic.
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| Both the proposed changes have received On-site and Off-site
L review-and approval. .We have reviewed these changes and find.that no

:significant hazards considerations exist. Our review is documented
Lin:-Attachments D and G, respectively. Commonwealth Edison is
notifying the State of Illinois of our-request for these amendments
.by transmitting a copy of this letter and its attachments to the
designated State Of ficial.

In.accordance with 10 CFR 170, a' fee remittance of $150.00
is enclosed.

Please direct any questions you may have concerning this
matter'to this office.

Three (3) signed originals and thirty-seven (37) copies of
this transmittal and its attachments are provided for your use.

'

Very truly yours,

. h 33. W
J. G. Marshall

Nuclear Licensing Administrator

1m

cc: Region'III Inspector - LSCS
A. Bournia~ 'NRR
G. Wright - Ill

~

Attachments (A): Changed Page Listing
|(B&E): Background and Discussion
(C&F): Techncial. Specification Changes to NPF-ll and

NPF-18-
(D&G):: .. Evaluation of'Significant Hazards Consideration
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SUBSCRIBED /AND SWORN'to
~before me th'is c2/46 day
of M/4.uattk , 1985
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